
The	Littleton	community	is	invited	to	dine	at	
Bad	Daddy’s	Burger	Bar	in	Southglenn	to	
raise	money	for	Little	Raven	Elementary!

Wednesday, September 25
5pm – 9pm

YOU MUST MENTION TO YOUR SERVER YOU’RE 
THERE TO SUPPORT LITTLE RAVEN!

20%	of	DINE-IN	sales*	will	be	donated	to	
Little	Raven!

Bad Daddy’s Southglenn
2151 E Briarwood Ave
Suite 621
Centennial, CO 80122

*20% will not apply to take out or alcohol sales


